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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 With the end of term approaching we would 
like to remind you about School Pupil Tracker 
Online (SPTO). This is the website which you 
can access your child’s learning journey on. 
The leaning journey has been contributed to 
throughout the year and this forms your 
child’s end of year report. If you are unsure 
of how to access your child’s online learning 
journey or have forgotten your log in details 
please speak to a member of nursery staff 
who will be happy to help you.  

 

 Next Friday will be the last time we will send 
home Communication Books. Therefore there 
is no need to send them into Nursery again 
after next week. We encourage you to keep 
your child’s Communication Book as a record 
of their time at Nursery. 

 
 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Morning and Afternoon children have 
started to focus on ‘Goldilocks and 
the three bears’ and All Day children 
have started to focus on ‘We’re going 
on a bear hunt’. See if your child can 
retell their story to you! 
 

 Looking at familiar logos and 
environmental print 
 

 Making take-away food out of 
playdough and filling in order forms. 
 

 Looking for hidden pictures around 
our rooms and practicing writing 
initial sounds to record what we have 
found. 

 
 In phonics, some children have learnt 

the sounds c and k and how to write 
them and some children have 
practiced recognizing rhyming words. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to 
Betsy! 

 


